Join Families First* for a very informative and interesting Brown Bag
Screening of the “The Circle is Round:” 

An in-depth look at the Girl Scouts Beyond Bars Program

Thursday, April 22 at 12:30 -2:00pm

Multnomah Building, Board Room-First Floor

501 SE Hawthorne, Portland, Oregon
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“The Circle is Round” was produced by Oregon Girl Scouts, aged 8-15, who participate in the Girl Scouts Beyond Bars Program. This documentary is a revealing, honest, and compelling glimpse into the lives of children who face the enormous challenges of having an incarcerated parent. These are their courageous stories of loss, reunion, and hope. 

Twice each month Girl Scouts from across Oregon pass through secured gates and metal detectors to visit their incarcerated mothers. These mothers serve as troop leaders and work to re-establish their relationships with their daughters through Girl Scout programming that teaches healthy decision-making skill and positive values. 

Everyone is welcome, please bring your sack lunch and plan to 

join us on Thursday, April 22 at 12:30pm

Families First* is a program being developed to work with existing resources and established programs to provide additional support and services for families of the incarcerated including children, parents, grandparents and other persons of support. 

For questions or more information, please contact Transition Service Unit (TSU), 

Department of Community Justice, Multnomah County
Call 503-988-3081, Press Zero and ask for TSU

